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BPS Vision Statement 

‘Inspiring, engaging and nurturing our children to achieve 

and flourish as citizens of today and the future.’ 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

We will be encouraging and staff 
children to come to school on Friday 
18th November in Non-school  
uniform but wearing something  
yellow, spotty or Pudsey Bear related 
instead. 

Please donate £2 PER CHILD (or as 
much as you can afford) using the 
following link: BBC Children in Need - 
Parent Pay @ Brookdale  

 

Golden Table Awards 

F2 -  Jacob Pleavin-Lea 

Year 1 - Dylan Moody 

Year 2 - Stanley Barber 

Year 3 - Henry Allen 

Year 4 -  Aiden Hanson 

Year 5 - Bailey Doran 

Year 6 - Romany Black 

Stars of the Week 

F2 -  Max Lewis-Blizard 

Year 1 - Sophia Jones 

Year 2 - Callum Hanson 

Year 3 - Xavi Thind 

Year 4 -  Dylan James 

Year 5 -  Josh Walker 

Year 6—Chloe Platt 

Values and Growth  

Mindset Award Winners 

F2 -  Evie Allen 

Year 1 - Cecily Black 

Year 2 - Agatha Schorah 

Year 3 - Theo Storey 

Year 4 -  Noah Hewitt 

Year 5 -  Olivia Barnes 

Year 6 - Archie Dutton 

       Attendance  

 
Good attendance at school is very  
important. If you are not here, you can’t 
learn! We aim to have an attendance  
percentage of 98% or above. 
The table below shows you the  
attendance percentage this week: 

Next School Week 

 

Thursday 17th November 

• Corgi Cup Football Match Y4/Y5 

      4:00—5:30 pm 

Friday 18th November 

• Non-school uniform for Children 

in Need.  

• Celebration assembly -  2:35 pm 

Parents of children who have been  

notified that they are receiving awards 

are invited to attend.  

F2 98.3% 

Year 1 96.3% 

Year 2 96.7% 

Year 3 98.3% 

Year 4 98.4% 

Year 5 94.8% 

Year 6 96.7% 

Whole School 97.1% 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=8044
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=8044
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THE SENSORY ROOM IS HERE! 

The Sensory Room is finally (almost!) finished. Funded by our amazing PTA, this 
beautiful room will be a space for therapeutic work to take place for children 
across all year groups throughout the school. 

The space will be introduced to children in all classes over the next couple of 
weeks and will be timetabled for use by individuals, groups and therapists 
throughout each week. 

This year, the PTA are also funding the repair of the adventure playground on the 
KS1 yard and the purchase of a new PSHE scheme to be used across the school 
from PreSchool to Year 6. 

Thank you for supporting the various events arranged by our PTA; the funds 
raised have enabled the sensory room to take shape and benefit the mental 
health and wellbeing of Brookdale children.  
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BROOKDALE BISTRO 
Lunchtime Menu for Week Beginning Monday 14th November 
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